
October 24, 2019  NWN WUTC Advice No.19-03 / UG-190766

 VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket UG-190766—Schedule 215:  Adjustment to Rates for Energy Efficiency 
Service and Programs—WITHDRAWAL CORRECTION 

On October 23, 2019, Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (NW Natural or 
Company), filed a withdrawal of NWN WUTC Advice No. 19-03.  In that filing, the Company 
mistakenly referred to docket UG-190765 instead of docket UG-190766, which is the correct 
docket pertaining to NWN WUTC Advice No. 19-03. 

The purpose of this letter is to clarify that the Company’s October 23, 2019 withdrawal of NWN 
WUTC Advice No. 19-03 relates to docket UG-190766. 

Please contact me with any questions on this filing. 

Sincerely, 

NW NATURAL 

/s/ Natasha Siores 

Natasha Siores 
Manager, Regulatory Compliance 

NW Natural 

220 NW 2nd Avenue 

Portland, OR 97209 

503-721-2452

natasha.siores@nwnatural.com

Natasha Siores 

Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
Tel:  503.721.2452 
Fax: 503.220.2579 
Email:  natasha.siores@nwnatural.com 
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